
The Trustee no longer offers a live, in-person, personal financial 

management course through our office. 

 

We anticipate offering a free, online, personal financial 

management course in the near future. 

 

Please continue to check our website for further updates. 

 

The personal financial management course is also available 

through other online providers for a fee. If you choose this option, 

your attorney can give you a list of providers. 

 


